
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 12th May 2023 
I hope you all had a lovely extended weekend! Year 5 have been incredibly supportive 

of Year 6 and their SATs this week!   

English: 
We wrote up our biography on Philippe Petit 
this week. The children then published them 
on Purple Mash; they are beautifully         
presented and I am so proud of them.  
 
Starting next week, we will start our new 
book for Guided Reading and our English   
lessons. It is The Last Bear by Hannah Gold. 
We have enough copies for the children to 
share, but please feel free to buy your child 
their own copy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths:  

We have started our unit on shape and         
co-ordinates. We have focussed on the        
translation of shapes this week. Translating 
shapes is when you describe the movement of 
a shape on a grid.  

  

Homework  
Spellings: Please complete the second session 

on the spelling packs.   

Reading: There is a reading comprehension 

for the children to complete.  

Maths: This week, there are two worksheets to 
complete. One is a co-ordinates activity and 
the second is a game to play with the chil-
dren.  

We hope you all have a restful weekend. Miss 
Mitchell and Mrs Ross—The Year 5 Team  

Dates 

Biodiversity and Sustaina-
bility week 

Monday 22nd 
May-Friday 25th 
May 

Rounders Tournament 
Years 5 and 6 

Tuesday 23rd 
May 

Year 5 Science at St Bede’s. Friday 26th 
May 

INSET Day Monday 5th 
June 

INSET Day Tuesday 6th 
June 

Year 5’s non-uniform day 
for Bottles 

Friday 9th 
June  

Year 5’s trainers to school 
for sweets 

Thursday 15th 
June  

Year 5 Science at St Bede’s. Friday 16th 
June 

Residential Meeting— High 
Ashurst  

Thursday 15th 
June 

Year 5 Science at St Bede’s. Friday 30th 
June 

Year 5 Science at St Bede’s. Friday 14th  
July 


